
 

 
TO:          Board of Education 
FROM:    John R. Langton, Interim Superintendent 
DATE:     April 16, 2024 
RE:          SASED Board of Directors Meeting Report  
 
I attended the SASED Board of Directors meeting on April 16, 2025 SASED Administration Center offices in 
Lisle.  In addition to the multiple business action items included in the meeting agenda, just a few noteworthy 
items from that meeting… 

Monthly Enrollment - The Assistant Executive Director, Dr. Vander Woude, reviewed the current enrollments or 
SASED programs and related services. 

Finance & Facilities Committee Update - Dr. Dryier shared an update with the members of the recent meetings 
of two committees, including the Finance Committee and Facilities Committee.. 

Strategic Plan Update - Dr. Dryier reviewed the March update to SASED’s Strategic Plan. 

Executive Director’s Report - The Executive Director, Dr. Dryier shared her brief report. 

The next SASED Board of Directors meeting is May 21, 2025 at the SASED Administration Center offices in 
Lisle. 

 
 

John R. Langton, Ed.S.​
Interim Superintendent 
Administration Service Center 
28W250 St. Charles Rd 
West Chicago, IL 60185 

 jlangton@benjamin25.org 
Phone: (630) 876-7800 

Fax: (630) 876-3385 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Yi_oGn8FuttGKPCYb3OnGC5khDWRiwN_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-t3IPGydJFsQ5ZagI7lZmY9-vDzbr3ZF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iQwJJJpEYCcuuH8nCaI0xYl-VWKLUYNj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U0omcsRUf8ndSAVPclQ14-CXFEZpoLj-/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Dwy9huBk0euPlF3fNg8XT_OwVw4u-gCp/view?usp=sharing

